
FUTURE ISSUES OF THIS NEWSLETTER 

 

While we again apologise for the lateness of this Newsletter, we hope members will find some 

compensation in the extra paging, enabling us to carry a much longer article than normal. In 

order to repeat this for future issues it is suggested that we reduce the number of Newsletters per 

year to a more practical three, say January, April and September, while carrying proportionately 

increased paging. Members' comments will be welcomed. The date of the Annual General 

Meeting will be published in the next issue. 

 


